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    October 2023

 

Fleggburgh C of E VC Primary School 
Contact us: office@fleggburgh.norfolk.sch.uk   01493 369283 

 

Dear families, 

Honestly a day spent at Fleggburgh is a tonic!  Your children are 

delightful, so full of enthusiasm for learning and so polite and kind.  I 

wish you could all be a ‘fly on the wall’.  I will certainly be sad to say 

‘farewell’ at Christmas but knowing Mrs Sonnex has been appointed as 

the new Executive Headteacher makes me feel excited for the school’s 

and federation’s future. 

Best wishes 

Julie 
 

 
Welcome to our Reception children 

Starting school is a big deal for all concerned.  Our reception children 

(and of course their parents) have shown great courage to settle into Big 

School so quickly.  Well done 

Harry, Alfie, Archie, Ellisia, Luna, Alfred, Oscar, Louie and Ivy 
 

 

Levi (Year 1) 

 

Food for thought 

Research in the United States has shown 
the impact of parents reading with their 

children. Here’s how many words                                                                       
children would have heard by the time 

they were five years old, when: 
 

Never read to 4,662 words 
 

Read to 1-2 times per week 63,570 words 
 

Read to 3-5 times per week 169,520 words 
 

We know as teachers that reading little 
and often makes such a difference to 
children's progress in all areas of the 

curriculum. 
 

                             

Can you spare an hour? 

We are looking for 

volunteers that can spend 

an hour with our children 

tidying up the garden box 

areas in the playground. 

Please speak to Mrs 

Rounce or the office if you 

can help. 

 

Our core value this half term 

 

mailto:office@fleggburgh.norfolk.sch.uk
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Diamond 

Class visit 

to Norwich 

Castle  

(Romans) 

28/09/23 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  
 

 

 

 
 

        
                                                                                        

                   

                                              

                                        

                       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              

 

                

 
 

 

 

 

          
Acle Cluster 

Schools High 

5 Netball 

Competition 

05/10/23 
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Keeping Children Healthy 
 

The local authority have shared this link which gives advice about 
keeping children healthy. 

https://ukhsa.blog.gov.uk/2023/09/08/a-parents-guide-to-keeping-kids-
healthy-this-school-year/ 

 

John Grayson Cup 2023 

When Mr Grayson retired from being the clusters extended schools co-

ordinator, he set up the John Grayson cup for every school.  This is to be 

presented  to a Year 6 who has shown outstanding commitment to 

representing their school in cluster sporting and academic events.  This 

year the award was presented to Ruby as she always volunteers for every 

event with enthusiasm and a commitment to do her best.  Well done Ruby 

– we are all very proud of you! 

 

Young Leaders 
 

House Captains: Red – Ruby & Lily D 

   Blue – Sabina & Alex 

   Yellow – Poppy & Hunnie 

   Green – Lucinda & Marlee-Mae 
 

Librarians:  Lily A & Danielle 
 

Collective Worship Leads: Sebastian & Bradley 
 

Save the Planet Ambassadors: Georgia & Emma 

  

https://ukhsa.blog.gov.uk/2023/09/08/a-parents-guide-to-keeping-kids-healthy-this-school-year/
https://ukhsa.blog.gov.uk/2023/09/08/a-parents-guide-to-keeping-kids-healthy-this-school-year/
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Dates for your diary 
 

Friday 13th October  - Harvest Festival 

Monday 16th October  - Parent’s Evening (Afternoon) 

Tuesday 17th October  - A.I.M High – North Denes School 

Thursday 19th October - Hate Crime Awareness Webinar 

Saturday 21st October  - Autumn Fun Walk 

Monday 23rd – Friday 27th 

October    - Autumn Half Term 

Monday 6th November - Flu immunisations 

      Tempest Photography (individual  

      & siblings) 

Friday 10th November  - KS2 Cross Country – Fairhaven 

Thursday 16th November - Reception & Year 6 NCMP  

      Screening 

Wednesday 22ndNovember - Year 6 Crucial Crew  

Monday 4th December - Bikeability Training Level 2 

- Thursday 7th December Years 5 and 6 

Monday 11th December - Hippodrome Circus 

Wednesday 13th December - Christmas Production  

Thursday 14th December - Christmas Lunch 

Wednesday 20th December - Last day of Autumn Term 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Emerald 

Class 

Painting 

Skin 

Colours 


